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Next HOA Board meeting: 

Thursday, April 18th at  

6:30 P.M. 

Via Zoom 

 

FROM THE BOARD MEETING: 

PLEASE… Do not overnight park on the streets, which is against our rules and can 

impede emergency vehicle access. 

 

• The Annual Yard sale went really well!  A reminder – NO private yard sales. 
 

• There will be 3 chairs bought for the 2 pools.  The gates (repair, replacement?) 

are being investigated and priced. 
 

• Adopt-A-Street is moving ahead with our first day of clean-up of 42nd street 

scheduled for Thursday, April 11th at 9:30.  Originally the section of 42nd Street 

was not part of the program. Dean was able to convince the CoP that with the 

“Cool Corridor” program and 100 trees on that section of 42nd Street, should be 

part of the program.  And, it now is ours to clean!  Yeah Dean! 
 

• The Little Library book sharing kiosk is now set up behind the mail boxes at 

Bloomfield and 42nd Place.  Please drop off a few books to share. 
 

• The Board approved the Landscaping Committee’s comprehensive program of new 

tree and bush plantings. 
 

• The Board has tallied 91 of the 111 votes needed to amend the CCR voting 

requirements.  Canvasing continues – Please send your vote into Elan if you have 

not to date. 
 

• The long-term plans to restore the sidewalks and the year 2026 street repaving 

were discusses and are being studied. 
 

• The Post Office carriers are often putting mail in the incorrect boxes.  If you 

receive incorrect mail, please be a good neighbor and walk the mail over to the 

proper person – some of the missing mail is very important.  The issue is a lack of 

a permanent carrier for us. I would invite others who are experiencing the same 

issue to contact the post office to lodge a complaint. 
 

IT IS THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN … 

Fruit must be off your trees by Tuesday, April 30th.  

St Mary’s Food Bank is accepting Citrus through April 

30th.  https://www.firstfoodbank.org/citrus-gleaning-

seasonal/ 
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IMPORTANT MEETING: 

Reserve Allocation for 2025 Meeting, Thursday, April 25th at Allison’s house, 

7 pm.  (4014 E. Larkspur Drive).  We need your input … Where do YOU want 

your money to go?  Come hear the ideas, give your opinion.  Please let Allison 

know if you can attend.  abcollins66@gmail.com 

 

Please consider becoming more involve in our community!  See you there! 

 

 

 


